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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

All Year 8 children are being offered the HPV vaccination which protects against a range of 

HPV related cancers. 

 

This is now a one dose campaign. Can we kindly ask if you do not wish your child to 

receive this vaccine would you complete the consent form indicating your decline, to avoid 

any further follow up correspondence from our service. 

 

To complete the form, follow the link below. 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/  
 

If you wish to change your decision at any time after submitting your form, you must contact 

the immunisation service on 0151 247 6130. 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

Mersey Care NHS Foundation Trust 
 

Sefton Immunisation Team  
Mersey Care NHS Foundation Trust  
Switch House, Suite B, 1st Floor,   
Northern Perimeter Road,   
Bootle, L30 7PT  
 
 
Phone: 0151 247 6130  
Email:  mcn-tr.seftonimmunisationteam@nhs.net 
www.merseycare.nhs.uk  
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